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Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. #2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

P. 0. BOX 347 PHONES 3860-3861 

June 6, 1947 

Thank you very much for your recent letter reporting 
the reception of WGNH in Walnutport, Pennsylvania. 
Your report has been checked with our station log 
and found correct. We are indeed pleased to verify 
your reception of this station. 

Our monthly frequency checks are made on the third 
Wednesday of each month at 2:45 a.m., CST. We shall 
be glad to receive future reports from you on the 
reception of this station. 

Sincerely, 

ABL:lc A. B. LEMON 
Chief Engineer 


